
SATURDAY SERVICE HOURS 
FOR MARRIAGE LICENSES 

AND PASSPORTS
The Clerk of the Superior Court’s Office will be open 

9 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
on the following Saturdays 

  March 16 & April 6

for customers to purchase a marriage license 
or apply for a passport.  

The services will be available at the 
Customer Service Center

601 W. Jackson
Phoenix, AZ 85003

Walk-ins are welcome.  Appointments are encouraged 
through the “Marriage Licenses” or “Passports” links 

at www.clerkofcourt.maricopa.gov.   
Other details including fees and requirements 

are also available on the website.

602-37-CLERK (25375)


